Mission Moment - August 13,2017
Wyoming Mission Trip Report

Please play the provided video on your Roku Player.

Today, you will be hearing from Alan Gunselman as he reports on our trip that we just got back from in Wyoming. As many of
you know, we have been going to the Wind River Indian Reservation for more than 6 years now to work with the Northern
Arapaho. This tribe of people is considered the last critically unreached people group in the Continental United States. Al-
though it has been slow hard work, God is doing some great things, and every year we see more relationships built and more
chances to share the gospel.

We are also very excited about a new family that has moved from a nondenominational church in Colorado Springs to reach
the Northern Arapaho. Jason and Sarah Lucas are working hard in the same village that we have been, Beaver Creek. God is
using them to bridge even more gaps, and we were able to work with them some during our trip.

Prayer
Take a few moments this morning and pray for the Northern Arapaho. Pray that this people group would be swept into the

kingdom of God. Pray also for the Lucas family as they get settled in Riverton and begin reaching out.

Do Something
Next Sunday, August 20th, we will be hosting an informational meeting on a trip to South Asia in Room 114 immediately fol-

lowing the worship service. The trip will be November 17-26. If you are interested, contact Mary McCutchen at mmccutch-
en@vbsd.us.
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